Information Leaflet v1 – Young People

Who is the researcher?
Johanna Nicholson, an experienced and trained researcher in the area of paediatric palliative care, is conducting the service evaluation for Martin House.
Jo is working closely with Sheila O’Leary and Dr Jan Aldridge here at Martin House to ensure the project is conducted in an ethical and sensitive manner that does not impinge on families and staff.
Jo is also being supervised by Dr Bryony Beresford at the University of York.

For more information

If you would like more information about the evaluation, please speak to Sheila O’Leary at Martin House or contact Jo on 07818 424837 or at jo.nicholson@jn-research.org.uk
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Can you help us?

We are carrying out an evaluation of the services provided by Martin House over the
next six months.

We would like to invite you to take part in this evaluation by talking to a researcher about the current services provided, how well they meet the needs of families, and how they might be improved for the future.
What is the evaluation about?
We are conducting a service evaluation over the next six months and wish to collect the views of families who have used Martin House services, although we will be talking to members of the care team as well.
The evaluation is being carried out to look at how well our services meet the needs of families, and to explore how our services can be improved in the future.
Why have I been asked to take part?

It is really important for us to include the views of young people in this evaluation and we would particularly like to ask you some questions about your experience of staying at Whitby Lodge.
What is involved?
If you agree to take part, the researcher will visit you at home, or another venue of your choice, to ask you some questions about the services provided at Martin House. 
The interview should last around one hour.
If you agree, our conversation will be recorded and transcribed in order for it to be used as part of the evaluation.
Do I have to take part?

You do not have to take part. If you do decide to take part, you can change your mind at any time. You do not need to give a reason.
Will you tell anyone else what I say?

Only the researcher will know your personal views. All identifying information will be removed from interview records.

Your name will NOT be mentioned to others or published in any of our reports, and great care will be taken to ensure your views are not identifiable.

How will the information I provide be used?

A final report of the evaluation will be written for Martin House. This will include findings and recommendations based on the information collected from families who have used Martin House.
The findings may be written about in other publications read by policy makers and service providers in paediatric palliative care.
A summary of the evaluation will be available to all participants.







